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Allison Dagg

From: Chauhan, Nisha, CDA <nisha.chauhan@acgov.org>
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 2:32 PM
To: Allison Dagg; Steve Noack
Subject: FW: AB 52 Alameda Grant Line Solar 1 Project

Hi Allison, 
 
This is the only response I received. 
 
Regards, 
Nisha 
 

From: Corrina Gould <cvltribe@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 7:02 PM 
To: Chauhan, Nisha, CDA <nisha.chauhan@acgov.org> 
Subject: Re: AB 52 Alameda Grant Line Solar 1 Project 
 
 
Thank you for reaching out to the Tribe about the proposed project.  At this time the Tribe has no further information to 
supply about the proposed site for this plan.  As always we encourage developers in our traditional territories to remain 
cognizant of the facts that our tribal people lived all over the Bay Area and because of colonization and genocidal 
practices that reached into the late 19th century and early 20thCentury,it is not always possible to know for certain if you 
may find cultural resources or burials at sites where you anticipate ground disturbance.  The Tribe wishes to be 
contacted if there are any findings. 
 
 
 
'Uni (Respectfully), 
 
Corrina Gould, Tribal Chair 
Confederated Villages of Lisjan Tribe 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Tue, Nov 16, 2021 at 2:41 PM Chauhan, Nisha, CDA <nisha.chauhan@acgov.org> wrote: 

Hello Corrina, 

  

I have attached the results of the Sacred Lands File search. This letter from the Native American Heritage Commission 
indicates negative findings regarding sacred lands at this site. Please let us know if you have feedback regarding this 
letter and the findings. 

  



2

Regarding your previous email request on November 10, 2021 pertaining to the final results of the CHRIS, I have 
attached the Phase I Cultural Resources Assessment that was prepared for this project. This report includes the CHRIS 
results. 

  

Please let us know if you have any questions or feedback to share. We look forward to working with you. 

  

Respectfully, 

 
Nisha 

  

  

Nisha Chauhan, AICP 

Senior Planner 

Alameda County Planning Department  

Phone: (510) 670-6541 

Hours: Monday-Friday 9am – 5:30pm 

  

General Plan and Zoning information is now available online.  Go here to access the Public Access Map (PAM.) 

  

  

*The Planning Dept is working normal business hours and remotely in compliance with the Shelter in Place Order 
issued by the County Public Health Officer* 
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From: Corrina Gould <cvltribe@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:43 AM 
To: Chauhan, Nisha, CDA <nisha.chauhan@acgov.org> 
Subject: AB 52 Alameda Grant Line Solar 1 Project 

  

Hello,  

  

Thank you for your letter. Can you please send additional information regarding the site? Has there been a Sacred 
Lands File search at the Native American Heritage Commission with Negative or Positive findings? Once this 
information is available, we can move forward with the consultation process. 

  

'Uni (Respectfully), 

  

Corrina Gould, Tribal Chair 

Confederated Villages of Lisjan Tribe  

  

  

  

  

** This email was sent from an external source. If you do not know the sender, do not click on links or 
attachments. **  
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